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PHILAD ELPHIA ELECTRIC COM PANY
23O1 M ARKET STREET

P.O. BOX 8699

PHILADELPHI A. PA.19101

$HIELDS L. DALTROFF '

rLacta cen som

June 3, 1980

Re: Docket Nos. 50-277
50-278

lE-Bulletin 79-14

-

Mr. Boyce H. Crier, Director
Office of Inspection & Enforcement
Region I
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission
631 Park Avenue ,

King of Prussia, PA 19406

Reference: Letter from B. H. Grier to S. L. Daltro<'.
'

dated October 24, 1979

Dear Mr. Grier:

The referenced letter itemizes certain actions to be completed by
Philadelphia Electric Company (PECO). Item B.4 concerns Bulletin 79-
14 which pertains to seismic analyses for as-built. safety-related
piping systems and states that PECO is to " submit a final report
within 30 days of completion of the Unit 2 effort or by June 15, 1980,
whichever occurs first."

Bechtel Power Corporation is performing the engineering review and
analyses for the as-built safety-related piping at Peach Bottom Units
2 and 3. Unit 3 is in operation and a final report of the review will
be submitted by June 15, 1980. Due to the large scope of the project,
the Unit 2 review will not be completed by June 15, 1980. Unit 2 is
currently in a refueling outage that is scheduled for completion by
the end of July. A final report for Unit 2 will be submitted prior to
the unit startup.

If you have any questions or require any additional information,
do not hesitate to contact us.

Very truly yours, -
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ec: United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office.of Inspection and Enforcement

|
Division of Reactor Operations Inspection

|~ Washington,.DC 20555
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